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STWA, Inc. to Release Shareholder Update
SANTA BARBARA, Calif., Jan. 24, 2014 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- STWA, Inc. (the
"Company") (OTCQB:ZERO), a developer of integrated solutions for the energy industry, will
be issuing a Shareholder Update on January 27th by Chief Executive Officer Mr. Greggory
M. Bigger. Topics to be addressed will include a briefing on the deployment of STWA's
pipeline flow assurance equipment on one of the primary north-south, mid-continent
pipelines in North America's main energy corridor. In addition, Mr. Bigger will discuss the
acute challenges being experienced by oil producers and transporters in the upstream,
gathering and midstream sectors domestically and globally as a result of the unprecedented
surge in upstream crude production and the significant capital expenditures being committed
by the industry to mitigate the situation.

Other highlights of the forthcoming shareholder update:

The New American Energy Renaissance
Revival of the Oil and Gas Industry Driving U.S. Recovery
Energy Industry's Inadequate Takeaway Capabilities
Strong Energy Industry Demand for Effective Solutions
New Pipeline Infrastructure Technologies Coming Online
Commitment to Collaborative Development of Operational Efficiency Solutions

For further information about STWA, Inc., read our SEC filings at www.sec.gov and visit our
website at www.stwa.com for current information and updates.

About STWA, Inc.

STWA, Inc. (Save the World Air, Inc.) is a Nevada Corporation that works with commercial
entities, educational institutions and industry manufacturers to deliver innovative solutions
and licensable technologies to the conventional energy production and transportation
industry. More information is available at: www.stwa.com.

Safe Harbor Statement

This press release contains information that constitutes forward-looking statements made
pursuant to the safe harbor provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of
1995. Any such forward-looking statements involve risks and uncertainties that could cause
actual results to differ materially from any future results described within the forward-looking
statements. Risk factors that could contribute to such differences include those matters
more fully disclosed in the Company's reports filed with the Securities and Exchange
Commission. The forward-looking information provided herein represents the Company's
estimates as of the date of the press release, and subsequent events and developments
may cause the Company's estimates to change. The Company specifically disclaims any
obligation to update the forward-looking information in the future. Therefore, this forward-
looking information should not be relied upon as representing the Company's estimates of its
future financial performance as of any date subsequent to the date of this press release.
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